
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 10/6/2022 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

 

This past month the crew has been keeping busy with general maintenance of our 

electrical system and fielding customer requests. 

 

We’ve been working on rebuilding 6th street and cut over. Hooked up two new 

services in our system and one upgraded service. We had one outage 

(underground), repaired a down guy that damaged a sewer line. The guys have also 

been collecting data requested by FCS for the rate study. The crew also assisted the 

public works crew with a water line repair while they were short staffed due to a 

training event. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


